
 

JESS GREEN  

OTGRA CONFERENCE 

MEMORIAL SPONSORSHIP 

 

In honor of the legacy of our dear friend and colleague, Jess Green, the OTGRA shall provide 

two (2) Jess Green OTGRA Conference Memorial Sponsorships to attend the Spring 

Conference April 15th and April 16th at the Indigo Sky Casino in Wyandotte.  Jess Green was a 

tremendous supporter of this organization and a staunch advocate for regulation by Tribes as 

the primary regulators of Class II gaming in Indian Country.  Thus, the sponsorships for two (2) 

attendees to be randomly selected to attend each OTGRA conference free of registration fee, is 

established to proliferate the values of Jess Green and to remember this great man. 

If your Commission would like to submit the name of an outstanding individual to be 

considered for this sponsorship to attend the OTGRA Spring Conference, please complete the 

form below and send it to Vice Chairperson Robin Lash, at rlash@miamination.com, or by fax at 

(918) 542-2117.  The submission deadline is April 1st at 4:00 PM.  One nominee may be 

submitted by each OTGRA Member Tribe. 

Two (2) names will be drawn randomly on April 1st at 4:00 PM.  Names of randomly selected 

sponsorship recipients will be emailed to all members and nominees will be announced and 

introduced at the Business Meeting on April 15th.   Please Note:  Sponsorships shall not be 

transferrable for use at a later time. Any nominees must be able to use the sponsorship in Spring 

2014. 
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JESS GREEN  

OTGRA CONFERENCE MEMORIAL SPONSORSHIP 

OTGRA CONFERENCE SPONSORSHIP NOMINEE:         

TRIBE:             

NOMINEE’S POSITION:           

Please Tell Us About Your Nominee:          

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

               

Comments will be read when Sponsorship recipients are recognized at the Business Meeting. 

These Jess Green Memorial Sponsorships shall be given 
in the Spring and the Fall each year to recognize and always remember, 

with love and respect, our great Warrior, Jess Green. 


